
Government of Nagaland 

Personnel and Administrative Reforms Department 

(Administrative Reforms Branch) 

NO. AR-5/ASSO/98 (Vol-1) Dated, Kohima, the Oct, 2021. 

To, 

All Administrative Heads of Department (AHODs)

Nagaland, Kohima.

Sub: Requisition of Posts to NPSC regarding: 
Madam/Sir, 

In continuation to this Department's Ofice Memorandum No.AR-5/ASSO/98 (Vol-) 

dated 16h July 2021 and as per the Hon'ble Gauhati High Court, Kohima Bench Order dated 

05/10/2021 in the Case No. 1.A.(Civil) 86/2021, the Court has allowed to go ahead with the 

recruitment process of posts under the purview of Nagaland Public Service Commission (NPSC). 

In reference to the letter No.NPSC/EXAM-14.2021 dated 4" Oct 2021 received from 

Secretary NPSC, many Departments are yet to submit requisition of the recommended posts on 

partial lifting of appointments to the NPSC. Therefore, all the Departments are requested to send 

requisition to the NPSC latest by 20h October, 2021. 

t is also requested that while sending requisitions, all Departments are to indicate the 

roster point for the PwDs as per this Department's Notification No.AR-3/GEN-9/97 dated 13th 

August 2020 which can be referred from the P&AR website. 

Sd/- R. RAMAKRISHNAN, IAS 
Principal Secretary to the Government of Nagaland. 

Dated, Kohima, thet" Oct, 2021. NO. AR-5/ASSO/98 (Vol-1) 
Copy to: -

All HODs for infomation and necessary action. 
2. The Secretary, NPSC, Kohima, Nagaland for information. 
3. Office Copy. 

(LIVITOLI' SUKHALU) 
Under Secretary to the Govt. of Nagaland 
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